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To whom it may concern,
I am a rural Oregonian and I support a strong greenhouse gas
 emissions reduction and bill and program. Along with other  rural Oregonians 
I have already suffered the effects of climate change.  My area of Southern Oregon has been
heavily impacted by smoke due to fires and the threat of increased fires.
I urge the passage of a strong greenhouse gas emissions reduction bill.
Sincerely,
Cathy Egelston


